
				
	 			

 
 
Dear Potential Sponsor:  	
The Lodi Swim Club remains committed to providing all levels of swim programs to many 
participating families and individuals. The goal of the LSC is to teach and train as many 
participants as we can, from first time swimmers to Olympic Trial qualifiers.  In order to achieve this 
goal, the LSC rents pools from the Lodi Unified School District for an annual fee of $15,000.00. In 
order to raise this money and continue our year round programs, the swim club hosts an annual 
Crab Feed Dinner. All proceeds go directly to helping offset the $15,000.00 pool rental fee.   
 
We are asking for your help and support by serving as a sponsor, by donating a monetary 
donation, or providing a gift for our silent auction and/or raffle. All donations are tax deductible (Tax 
ID# 94-3041286) 
 
Your generosity will be recognized on the program at the event and in the Lodi Newspaper.  
Please partner with us to keep swim programs alive in Lodi. Your response on the form below is 
greatly appreciated. We look forward to seeing you on January 26, 2019 at the Crab Feed Dinner.  

 
Sincerely,  
John	Griffin	 
Director of the Lodi Swim Club  
 

    Sponsorship Opportunities  
_____Gold Level: $1000  
_____Silver Level: $500  
_____Bronze Level: $250  
 
( Gold and Silver Level includes 2 tickets to the Crab Feed) 
 
_____Gift for silent auction _______ Gift for Raffle  
_____Other: I/We are unable to underwrite or sponsor, but would like to make a 
donation of $____________  
 
Please make your checks payable to:  Lodi Swim Club, Tax ID 94-3041286	 
Mail to: Lodi Swim Club – Crab Feed 524 Plum Court  Lodi, CA 95242 
 
For more information regarding auction/raffle contact Jane Woznick 209-327-6232  
Crab Feed tickets contact Kate McDonald: lodiswimcrab@gmail.com   209-663-6540 
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